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Docket Nos. 50-275 8 50-323

Pacific Gas 8 Electric Company
77 Beale Street, Room'1451
San Francisco, Cali fornia 94106

Attention: Mr. J. D. Shiffer, Vice President
Nuclear Power Generation

Gentl emen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION OF DIABLO CANYON UNITS 1 8( 2

This letter refers to the inspection conducted by Messrs. M. Cillis and
L. Coblentz of this office on March 21-23, 1990, of activities authorized by
NRC Licenses DPR-80 and DPR-82, and to the discussions of our findings held by
Messrs. Ci llis and Coblentz with Mr. W. G. Crockett and other members of yourstaff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the enclosed inspection
report. 'ithin these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, and observations by the inspectors.

No violations of or deviations from NRC requirements were identified's a
result of this inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

i'houldyou have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be glad to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

g ( +'3]
Ross A, carano, Direc or
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure:
Inspection Reports 50-275/90-09 and 50-323/90-09
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cc w/enclosure:
J. A. Sexton, PG8E
J. D. Townsend, PG8E
R. F. Locke, PG8E
D. A. Tagqart, PG8E
News Services, PGEE
T. L. Grebel, PGEE
State of California
Sandra Silver (Report Only)

bcc w/enclosure:
docket file
Resident Inspector
Project Inspector
G. Cook
B. Faulkenberry
J. Martin

bcc w/o enclosure:
M. Smith
J. Zoll'coffer
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